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Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager
Shuttle Express – C-975
800 SW 16th Street
Renton, WA 98057
January 9, 2015
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn:  Records Center
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA  98504-7250
RE: Request for Accommodation at hearing for TC-143691
Dear Mr. King:

Shuttle Express respectfully submits the attached request for accommodation in reference to the hearing in case TC-143691 scheduled for Monday, January 12th, 2015 at 1:30pm in room 206.  Mr. Paul Kajanoff, President of Shuttle Express, Inc., intends to be a witness in this case and is currently suffering from some temporary hearing loss.  Mr. Kajanoff has requested that the commission ensure the microphones in the hearing room are set to a high enough volume to allow him to hear clearly due to his temporary impairment.
Please contact Mr. Kajanoff directly if there are any concerns or other potential resolutions to this request at the information contained on the submitted notice.  I have also attached a signed letter from his personal physician indicating the temporary impairment.
Respectfully,
Wesley A. Marks
Accounting Manager
Shuttle Express, Inc.
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